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May 1, 2012

Dear Ministry Partner:

Back in Cuernavaca

Cuernavaca Cathedral                Easter with special friends in Chicago

After a few weeks in Chicago for medical reasons I am back in Cuernavaca safe and 
sound.  I returned here on April 12.  Praise God my medical condition can be managed 

with diet and medication!  NO .

Tuesday Bible study                     With two friends in my missionary circle

My Tuesday Bible study continues to grow.  Praise the Lord!
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Here are the April Highlights:
1.  Easter break from April 1-14.
2.  One of my neighbors died.
3.  One of the ladies had surgery on Apr. 10.
4.  Another woman is undergoing chemotherapy.
5.  One of the ladies, M. led my group for two weeks when I left for Chicago.
6.  Car fund goal:  $12,000   To date:  $4, 635.

Missionary Circle
My missionary circle continues to be a tremendous encouragement.  Five of us meet 
whenever we can for prayer, encouragement and fellowship.  I thank God for these 
precious, godly women!

Movie Club

There are many young, indigenous ladies who come to Cuernavaca to work.  I decided to 
start a movie club to try to befriend them.  It is easier to invite them to watch movies in 
my apt. than for them to come to church.  Ask the Lord to bring the spiritually ready 
ladies in my place every week.  Let me know if you have any suggestions for a good, 
positive and uplifting movie.

Thursday Prayer Meeting
I host a weekly Thursday prayer meeting for the faithful ladies.  Pray for them to be 
grounded in the Word and in prayer.

Thank you for your love, prayers and financial support.

Sincerely:
Angie Velasco


